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CLOSURE OF AIRSPACE  

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 9, 2017 | 12:20pm 
 
 

MBJ Airports Limited, operators of the Sangster International Airport (SIA), continues to monitor the 

situation of the Closure of the Airspace as the Jamaica Civil Aviation Authority (JCAA) undertakes 

extensive work to restore Air Traffic Services islandwide.  

Based on the update provided by the JCAA, the airspace will remain closed until 6:59 p.m. today, and as 

such, all flights have been cancelled or delayed. Further updates will be provided as soon as these are 

available. 

Passengers are being asked to make contact with the airlines directly for rebooking and for further flight 
information. MBJ Airports Limited also recommends that industry partners make contact with the 
airlines regarding flight operations prior to transporting guests to the airport. 
 
Please note that MBJ Airports Limited is open and continues to be operational. 
 

 
For additional information on this advisory please contact: Sharon Hislop-Holt  

T: +1 876 952-2712 | M: +1876 564-7713 | E: shislop@mbjairport.com 


